
SONGFEST 

Kindergarten – 4th Grade 

December 11, 2019 
 

 
 

We invite you to join us on Wednesday, December 11th for our Kindergarten through 4th 

Grade Songfest at either 10:00 am or 2:00 pm in the cafeteria.  Please arrive on time and 

remain until the end of the performance.  Both concerts are exactly the same and will last 

about 45 minutes.  Parents need only attend one of the performances. 
 

We strongly encourage parents to have their children ride the bus home at the end of 

the school day or utilize regular parent pick-up at 3:25 pm.  If you wish to take your 

child with you at the end of the 2:00 pm performance, please complete the bottom portion of 

this form and return it to school by Monday, December 9th. 
 

Please Note:  The process of getting students to the cafeteria, when the performance 

is over, and uniting them with their parents may take some time.  We ask your patience 

as we ensure that students are signed out by the appropriate parent/guardian. 
 

The 10:00 am performance tends to be less crowded and may be a better choice with regards 

to parking and seating.   
 

We look forward to seeing you! 

------------------------------------------------ 
 

SONGFEST PARENT PICK-UP REQUEST 
(Return to school by Monday, December 9th) 

 I will take my child home with me at the completion of the 2:00 pm 

Songfest performance. 

Child’s Name:  _____________________________________________ 

Teacher’s Name:  ___________________________________________ 

PLEASE NOTE:  Students listed on the Songfest pick-up list will be called to 

the cafeteria to be signed out by their parents after all grade levels have 

performed.  Thank you for your patience. 

  


